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I oppose the bill to eliminate mail-in voting in Oregon. This would create a severe 

barrier for many people’s access to voting. I firmly believe that low voter turnout in 

states without this access could be remedied by adopting the mail-in ballot system. 

Furthermore, I believe it provides the time needed to research and educate ourselves 

about the nuances of proposed initiatives before casting a vote. Voting by mail allows 

the time for more thoughtful consideration in our busy and strained schedules. Please 

offer continued support for a more intelligently informed democracy, accessible to all. 


